
State of Illinois

Department of Human Services

If you are a foreign-born graduate who 

has been accepted and planning to attend 

an accredited Illinois Public College or

University in the upcoming 2011/2012 

school year, please visit

www.dhs.state.il.us/AmericanDreamScholarship
to apply for an American Dream Scholarship.

Four $3,000 American Dream Scholarships

will be awarded to students planning to work

in the Human Services field.

To obtain a complete list of eligibility

requirements, an application checklist and a

downloadable application, please visit 

www.dhs.state.il.us/AmericanDreamScholarship

Apply Today!

This one-time scholarship opportunity is made possible through a partnership between the Illinois Coalition for Immigrant and Refugee Rights
(ICIRR) and the Illinois Department of Human Services (IDHS).  Last year, ICIRR and IDHS were honored by the Migration Policy Institute with
an E Pluribus Unum award recognizing their outstanding collaboration in immigrant integration programs.
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